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News & Views is the publication of Colonial Heights Post No. 284, The American 
Legion, Department of Virginia. The purpose of this newsletter is to keep all members 
of Post No. 284 informed about activities at their Post.  The Legion Home telephone is 
526-4167.  Address comments to the Editor, Kathy Cunningham, PO Box 57, Colonial 
Heights, VA 23834. 

Commander  Robert L. ñBobò Shumar             765-0767 
First Vice Commander       George Ahrend                           691-2399 
Second Vice Commander  William ñBillò Shill          218-1198 
Adjutant   Richard C. ñRickò Oertel         520-2338 
Chaplain  Emeritus Edgar B. ñBenò Hawkins         520-1925 
Chaplain    William H. Gibson III         536-1125 
Finance Officer  William ñBillò Feasenmyer         337-8753 
Asst Finance Officer           Donald W. ñDonò Dobrick 
Judge Advocate    Terry Kris Brentlinger 
Service Officer  Louis M. ñLouò Vallette         721-8275      
Historian   Amber Robinson                        765-0714  
Public Relations Officer Jesse Stacy   954-536-9501 
Athletic Officer  William E. ñBillò Gilmore         520-7445 
Sgt-at-Arms  Robert G. Emerick 
   Richard L. ñDocò Jordan 
 
   AUXILIARY UNIT 284 
President  Rita Feasenmyer                       337-0905         
 

   S.A.L. SQUADRON 284 
Commander  Jeff Lee                                       605-1396 

 
          Southern VA Chapter, ALR               

 Director   Adrian ñSkipò Klaas                     469-5414     
   
   MEETINGS 
General Membership (Post 284)      2nd Thursday 7:30 PM 
Executive Committee Meeting (Post 284)   Last Thursday  7:30 PM 
Auxiliary Membership (Unit 284)                 2nd Wednesday 7:30 PM 
S.A.L. Membership (Squadron 284)                  3rd Wednesday 7:30 PM 
American Legion Riders       1st Tuesday    6:30 PM 
Jr. Auxiliary Meeting     2nd Thursday    7:00 PM 
 

                                      CHANGE OF ADDRESS:  
To Rick Oertel at 804-520-2338 or adj.post284@verizon.net  
 

Building Rental Info:  Contact Bill Feasenmyer at  337-8753 (cell) 
 

NEWS & VIEWS EMAIL: 
post284news@gmail.com     Attn: Editor, Kathy Cunningham 
 
POST WEBSITE:  http://alpost284.x10host.com/    
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EVENTS ON THE RADAR  

Christmas Basket drive is December 19 at 7:30AM and December 20 

 

Christmas Shopping Spree is December 19 at 7:30 AM 

 

International Dinner is January 9, 2016  

 

Day on the Hill in Richmond is January 20, 2016 

 

Auxiliary Wine Gala and Auction is February 6, 2016 

 

Four Chaplainôs Service is February 7, 2016 at 2PM at the Post Home 

 

SAL Sweetheart Dance is February 13, 2016 

 

Spring Conference is March 11-13 in Virginia Beach 

Delegate Kirk Cox, BG Kirklin, CSM Sellers and Past Commanders Lauren Bands 

and John Ronkartz at the Veteranôs Day Ceremony in Colonial Heights on Nov 11 

tel:804-520-2338
mailto:adj.post284@verizon.net
http://alpost284.x10host.com/
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Building and Grounds Report  

November has come and gone! December's cleanup shall be blowing leaves and 

vacuuming leaves, trying to get a handle on our leaf ground cover on the hill! 

Come by and enjoy a hearty breakfast and then we shall tackle a few leaves, we 

might even pile a few piles for those of us who want to run and jump in them! 

Bring your gas blowers, push or handheld, and add to ours to we can gather them 

to mulch up. (We started piling our cutup leaves last year in preparations of a 

mulch pile, meanwhile we are adding to the pile!). Meanwhile, with the time 

change we have discontinued the mini cleanups until spring. When we return to 

"normal" time and have light at the end of the day we can start holding our mini 

cleanups again, watch your news and views! 

 

 

Michael Latham 

Building & Grounds Chairman 

804-835-3299 

signdogopie@aol.com 

Introducing the 2016 International Dinner. On January 9th, right after the hustle and bustle 

of the holidays, we shall host an International Dinner in our post home. We have Legion 

family members cooking Brazilian, Mexican and French dinners for the first 70th year 

event. As everyone should know, 2016 is our 70th year as a post and the International Din-

ner shall kick off the year of 70th anniversary events. Our chefs/cooks will be cooking 

some of their foods from their home countries, or their favorite foods, in this event that is 

open to the public. Call or email Michael Latham for more information, or to get posters to 

distribute to your favorite spots, Martins, Food Lions, 

Banks, hairdressers and more.  

 

Tickets are $10.95 and are available at Topside,  

or if you would like to sell tickets, or volunteer  

for this major event, contact Michael Latham. 

 

Michael Latham 

Building & Grounds Chairman 

International Dinner Chairman 

1st Vice  

SAL804-835-3299 

signdogopie@aol.com 

 

p.s. this is a Legion FAMILY event, let's get  

involved by getting your tickets, selling tickets  

and putting up posters in the community. Thank You  

 

International Dinner  
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Like every year, November was a very busy month. You can see all the 

improvements with the post cleanups ï many thanks to those who work hard 

to keep the post looking spic and span.  The Veteranôs Day Ceremony on 

November 11th was memorable with our speaker, guests, Legion Color 

Guard and the third graders of Tussing Elementary. There were lots of Le-

gion Family on hand.  Also, thanks to the wonderful folks that put out the 

meal and ran the kitchen. Then, the very next day we remembered those 

comrades of ours who transferred to Post Everlasting this past year. Our 

Color Guard and the Adjutant put together a very meaningful ceremony.  

Then there was the Membership Breakfast, Brunswick Stew and Boston 

Butts to pick up, Thanksgiving, decorating the post home for Christmas and 

wow!  What a post! 

  

The postôs Christmas party is on December 12.  Tickets are $10 apiece and 

are going fast.  See me or one of the Vice Commanderôs if you are interested 

in attending.  One of us is usually at one of the volunteer events.  Social hour 

begins at 6PM, dinner at 7PM and dancing/music will follow at 8PM. 

 

December is chock full of opportunities to volunteer.  Donating time is often 

(especially in the Legion Family) better than donating money.  Please get out 

and volunteer this month- we have so much to do! Childrenôs shopping spree, 

Christmas baskets, toy gathering, Christmas partieséthrow that in on top of 

your own holiday merry making and it will be New Yearôs day before you 

know it and time to tuck in to our International Dinner on January 9. 

 

Pearl Harbor Remembrance Day is December 7. Please fly your flag at half-mast 

that day to honor those that perished defending this great Nation.  

 

Please renew your membership if you havenôt!  It is still at the $30 rate if you do it 

now! 

  

I hope you have a safe and wonderful Christmas and a joy-

ous holiday season. The New Year brings in 2016; the year 

our post celebrates 70 years of service to our veterans, our 

youth, our community, state and nation!  Exciting times for 

Post 284! 

 

FOR GOD AND COUNTRY 

Bob Shumar 

Commander, Post 284             


